

A New Year!

New year is not looking as good as the old. With this new variant of COVID the rules are changing so rapidly. The information that is coming out that I have been receiving is stating that some functions are being allowed to take place while others are forced to postpone. We don't know whether or not we can have our cabinet meeting as of yet. Some events can have over 1000 people while others can't have but 10. I want to assure you we will do everything possible to keep folks safe for 2022. Once we know what our restrictions are registration will be sent out. Fingers crossed.

Hear Me Roar!!

Halfway there!!!! The month of December for me was met with heart ship. I lost my brother and best friend on Christmas morning. I did not put out a November Newsletter as my head was not in the right space. This is no excuses but as we all know when you are human your emotions can get the better of you. COVID for most of us has been just like that for the past 2 years. Not being able to see family and make memories as we have in the past. Let's hope 2022 will be a better year for all.

December Newsletter



Hear Ne ROME

"David" L. Hunter





- Chezzetcook and District
- Canso
- Parrsboro
- Lake Echo & Area Lady Lioness
- Preston & Area
- Lake Echo & Area
- Armdale-Fairview-Rockingham

Clubs Visited in December

- Yarmouth
- Kentville
- Beaver Bank Kinsac
- Aylesford District

I would like to thank each and every club that I had visited. The kindness and generosity from each and every member that I met while there was something to be proud of. It has been a pleasure to talk to each and every one of them and I hope they feel the same as it made me feel welcomed and that I would love to come back and see them all again!





November 2, 2021 - Chezzetcook



























November 3, 2021 - Canso Cont...









November 4, 2021 - Parrsboro



















November 4, 2021 - Parrsboro Cont...







November 7, 2021 - Chezzetcook and District Toy Bingo



















November 10, 2021 - Lake Echo Lioness









































November 16, 2021 - Preston

















November 18, 2021 - Lake Echo





































November 24, 2021 - Armdale-Fairveiw-Rockingham Cont...







December 2, 2021 - Yarmouth



















December 2, 2021 - Yarmouth Cont...



















December 2, 2021 - Yarmouth Cont...



















December 2, 2021 - Yarmouth Cont...







December 4, 2021 - Chezzetcook and Districts Annual Christmas Party



















December 4, 2021 - Chezzetcook and Districts Annual Christmas Party Cont...



















December 4, 2021 - Chezzetcook and Districts Annual Christmas Party Cont...



















December 4, 2021 - Chezzetcook and Districts Annual Christmas Party Cont...



















December 4, 2021 - Chezzetcook and Districts Annual Christmas Party Cont...



















2021-12-07 - DG David Hunter Earned his 1000 Visit Pin and Lion Jennie MacKenzie was Presented with her 55 Year Pin as a Volunteer with the Girl Guides



















2021-12-07 - DG David Hunter Earned his 1000 Visit Pin and Lion Jennie MacKenzie was Presented with her 55 Year Pin as a Volunteer with the Girl Guides Cont....









December 9, 2021 - Kentville



















December 9, 2021 - Kentville Cont...







2021-12-09 - Santa sent one of his trusty Elves to visit at the Senoirs Cards at the Chezzetcook and District Community Centre









December 13, 2021 - Chezzetcook and District Bingo visit with Santa









December 14, 2021 - Beaverbank Kinsac



















December 14, 2021 - Beaverbank Kinsac Cont...



















December 14, 2021 - Beaverbank Kinsac Cont...







December 15, 2021 - Aylesford



















December 15, 2021 - Aylesford Cont...











